
 

 

                              
  
March 24, 2009 
 
Dear Lower Manhattan Community Member: 
  
We would like to remind everyone that our Lower Manhattan Development Corporation Board 
meeting is taking place on Thursday, March 26, 2009 at 8:30 AM. The meeting will take place in 
our office at 1 Liberty Street on the 20

th
 floor. You can also view the board meeting online at 

http://www.renewnyc.com/AboutUs/BoardMeetings.aspx 
  
Please bring Photo Identification to enter the building.  
  
 


